
 

PARTNERS 
Towns of Boothbay Harbor, Boothbay and Southport, the Boothbay Harbor Sewer 
District and Maine Geological Survey. 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (completed December 2016) 
The Wastewater Treatment Plant and several Pump Stations along the perimeter of 
Boothbay Harbor have been identified by the District as having the potential to be 
impacted by these coastal flooding, sea level rise, storm surge, and rainfall associated 
with extreme weather events.  The District retained Wright-Pierce to assess potential 
impacts to the wastewater treatment facilities, and to evaluate adaptation strategies for 
mitigation of the potential impacts to increase resilience and decrease the risk to this 
important piece of the infrastructure. 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
See:  http://www.lcrpc.org/coastal-projects-planning 
Lincoln County Regional Planning Commission     FY16 CCG - 38 

  Robert Faunce, Regional Planner rfaunce@lcrpc.org                                     3.9.17. 
 
 
 
Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, 
U.S. Department of Commerce Grants CZM NA14NOS4190066 
and CZM NA15NOS4190208 to the Maine Coastal Program.  Coastal Community Grants 
are awarded and administered by the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and 
Forestry Municipal Planning Assistance Program.  
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Wastewater Treatment Plant Coastal Hazard Resilience  

 

BBH WWTP Looking North Between the Process Building and SBRs –  
Base Flood Elevation +5 feet 


